With thanks to our Parliamentary host

Alberto Costa, MP for South Leicestershire

the Conservative Muslim Forum

are holding an Eid al-Adha reception and buffet dinner
at 7 Millbank, Westminster, London SW1P 3JA

on Wednesday 25" October 2017 at 7.00 for 7.30 pm.

Please return this application with a cheque made payable to ‘Conservative Muslim
Forum’ and post to Shaheen Thantrey, Conservative Muslim Forum, Conservative
Campaign Headquarters, 4 Matthew Parker Street, London, SW1H 9HQ.

The Conservative Muslim Forum relies entirely on voluntary donations and we would
kindly ask you to consider also making a donation.

APPLICATION FOR TICKETS

Names of member/supporter
making the booking and
guests

Email address of
member/supporter

Postal address of
member/supporter

Please supply £
tickets at £25.00 per ticket
(non-refundable

Donation to Conservative £
Muslim Forum

I hereby enclose a cheque £
for

Conservative Muslim Forum, c/o Conservative Campaign Headquarters,
4 Matthew Parker Street, London, SW1H 9HQ
Tel: 020 7984 8248
e-mail: shaheen.thantrey@conservatives.com
www . conservativemuslimforum.com




